
 

 

  
 

 

 

Press Release Tuesday, October 2, 2018 

Dresden 

 

 

 

The recommendation of the Chemnitz Examination 

Commission published today 

 

"We have always emphasized that at this point in Chemnitz only an audit was 

carried out and that this did not provide us with a basis for making a decision. 

Therefore, as in the last 12 years, we have tried again in parallel in Dresden to 

obtain sufficient municipal funding this time and at the same time to find a suit-

able interim location. We  are not yet aware of any final decision on the poten-

tial amount of funding. Even in regard to a suitable interim location in Dresden, 

there is still no real possibility for making decisions. Unfortunately, therefore, 

we are still unable to give a reliable perspective for the OSTRALE Biennale in 

2019. We continue to try to find such a perspective, and will  inform you in due 

course." 

 

Andrea Hilger 

Chairman OSTRALE Center for Contemporary Art 

 

Franz Leyser 

Chairman of the OSTRALE Freunde 
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